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24th June 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 12 Higher Education Parents’ Information Evening: Monday 13th July, 6.30pm – 7.30pm 
 
I hope that you and your families are safe and well.  
  
We know that despite the uncertainty that surrounds everyday life at the moment students should 
still be thinking about their futures after Sixth Form, and that as parents and carers you will have as 
many questions as the students themselves. 
 
We have partnered with The University of Northampton, and will be hosting a Parents Information 
Evening, Live, on Monday 13th July, 6.30pm – 7.30pm. As part of the evening we will deliver a talk 
that introduces higher education, and gives an overview of the application process, student finance, 
and some key considerations when choosing a university and course. There will then be an 
opportunity to ask any questions that you or the students themselves may have. 
 
How to join: 
- The session will be hosted on Webex via this link: 

https://uon.webex.com/uon/j.php?MTID=mae61e278bda994114150f9c017432307 

- The password is: fhVzvaGW365 

- You do not need to download any software to take part 

- Please test the link ahead of the evening to ensure it works correctly on your computer 

- Please ensure that your microphone and camera are turned off to reduce any background noise 

and prevent a delay 

- A very short demonstration will begin the session, explaining how to use the ‘chat’ function and 

ask questions should you wish to 

A few things to consider: 

- Whilst we will answer as many questions as we can, there may be some elements that we 

simply cannot give a definite answer on, as they are dependent on factors completely out of our 

control. We understand how frustrating this is, but if we are unable to help, we will try our best 

to signpost you to relevant sources of information instead. 

- The session is being hosted by the Schools Liaison Team at the University of Northampton, and 
as such will not be able to speak on behalf of other Higher Education Institutions. 

- This session is specifically for Year 12 students and their parents or carers. If you are also a 

parent of a student in another Year group we will be happy to answer questions to also support 

them, but the talk itself will be relevant for students in Year 12 and their parents and carers. 

Both myself and The Schools Liaison Team hope that you can join us for this event. Please do contact 

myself if you have any further questions about this event on: goodya@haileyburyturnford.com 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss A Goody 
Assistant Head of Sixth Form 
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